
 
 
SBMOC MEETING MINUTES August 3, 2019 
 
Sam called the meeting to order and welcomed 2 visitors: Ed Smaltz, new owner of a TR-6 and neighbor of 
Sebastian and Jean Di Mauro, and Dave Drumm of Campobello, a member of the Foothills British Car Club. Glad 
you were with us today! 
 
Financial Report - Jerry (see complete July 2019 report posted on Member’s Only Information” page). 
 
July social events recap: 
St. Swithin's Day (July 15) Noggin & Natter at Southside Smokehouse, Landrum drew 14 or so SBMOC members. 
No rain that day so per the legend, we should be enjoying favorable weather for the next 40 days, so keep those 
tops down! 
 
About the same number of folks enjoyed breakfast at Strawberry Hill on July 25. 
 
Upcoming Events: 
August Noggin & Natter - Sebastian suggested Della Ventura's, 337 S. Buncombe in Greer on Thursday, August 
22 at 6:30 p.m. A confirmation and rsvp form will be sent via email. 
 
Breakfast Club - date TBD. 
 
Mid-September (date and details to be circulated when confirmed) - Sam announced that Foothills British Car 
Club is calling for British cars to come for a cruise-in at a local go-karting operation to spur interest and 
awareness in our cars and to enjoy the go-karting. More info to come. 
 
Donna and Larry Diaz proposed four additional events: 
1-Friday, Aug. 16 (overnight) - Abbeville, SC for dinner and an overnight at the historic Belmont Inn and to see a 
play at the Abbeville Opera House. Details are posted on the website. 
2-Sept. 9 & 10 - overnight at Big Linn Lodge in Little Switzerland, NC. 
3-Nov. 19-21 - Annual Hickory Knob adventure. 
4-Sat., Nov. 16 - Soup and Shoot hosted by Larry and Donna (Karen Thomas added that a representative of 
Greenville Sharp Shooters has offered to come and provide shooting tips!) 
 
Tech Session - nothing currently scheduled 
 
Karen Thomas suggested a speaker for the September meeting: Maria Cecil of Spartanburg (a Great Race 
participant) who is involved in the Children's Cancer Partners organization. In conjunction with September being 
Children's Cancer Awareness month, Maria will let us know about the organization's work to provide support to 
children stricken with cancer and their families. 
 
The 50/50 raffle was won by Roy Atkinson and Anne Bailey. Everyone who bought tickets appreciated the 
increased odds of winning since the ever-lucky Dennis and Susan were not in attendance. 
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